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Dear parents and patients, 
 
We are glad to be able to offer you an appointment in the SPZ Charlottenburg-Wilmersdorf. 
The current situation calls for certain precautions and procedures for your safety and our 
own: 

 Please take your temperature and your child’s temperature at home before coming to see 
us. In case of fever, please stay at home.  

 If you or your child has an infection or if you had contact to somebody who tested positive 
for the Coronavirus or with somebody with a possible infection with the Coronavirus, you 
are not permitted to enter our center. 

 Your child may be accompanied by one parent only. Siblings are unfortunately not 
permitted at the moment. 

 Please wear a face mask. Children who are 6 years and older will also need to wear a face 
mask.  

 Before entering our center, please fill out a short questionnaire concerning infectious 
risks. 

 After entering our center, we kindly ask you to wash your hands and the hands of your 
child carefully and / or use the disinfection gel.  

 
We will make every effort to offer the highest possible hygienic standards at our center in order 
to minimize infectious hazards. It is of great importance to us, however, that the atmosphere 
remains family-friendly and that you both feel comfortable when you visit us. We kindly ask for 
your understanding that we may not be able to offer all our services in the usual matter.  
 
Please inform your child in advance that we will be wearing face masks and that you will have 
to undertake the above-mentioned measures. 
 
Thank you for your understanding! 
 
We look forward to your visit! 
 
 
 
Dr. Irene Pfeiffer (doctor in charge) and the SPZ-Team 


